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The RFA provides a great way for parents to support the school by helping to raise funds and
get involved with the school that their children attend. Throughout the year the RFA work
on fundraising initiatives to raise money for extra resources that will enhance the children's
education and school life experience.

We organise fun activities for the children, enhancing the school’s educational provision for
the children.

Every parent at The Ridge Primary is automatically a member of the RFA and any amount of
time, no matter how small, you can spare to help with the organising and management of
events is always appreciated.

We welcome new ideas and look forward to meeting new members whenever you are able
to join us.

The current RFA members/volunteers are:

Year 6 — Tor Bolt, Samantha Brookes,

Year 5 — Vanessa Mehmet, Emma Boex

Year 4 — Emma Barnes (Chair), Jo Hadley, Amber Lilley, Katy Davies

Year 3 — Kelly Homer, Kristy Darby, Tor Bolt, Natalie Roberts, Jenny Bowden,

Year 2 — Charlotte Lapper, Elizabeth Killin, Emma Boex, Rebecca Ellis, Laura Fisher, Gemma
Morrall, Becky Rogers

Year 1 — Grace Bridgwater, Samantha Brookes, Gemma Morrall

Emma/The RFA Team can be contacted at rfa@ridgedudley.onmicrosoft.com
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